
 
 

575 E. Baseline Avenue, Apache Junction, AZ 85219 
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Public Works Department 

City of Apache Junction 
Home of the Superstition Mountains 

 
Date:  November 22, 2022 
 
To:  Mayor and Members of the City Council 
 
Through: Bryant Powell, City Manager 

Mike Wever, Public Works Director 
 

From:  Heather Hodgman, Administrative Services Manager 
 
Subject: Bulk Fuel RFP 22-36 
 
 
The city issued a Request for Proposal (RFP) for bulk fuel on August 11, 2022 and received two 
(2) nonresponsive and non-responsible responses.  On September 20, 2022, city council 
approved the rejection of all proposals.  On October 26, 2022 city released the second RFP and 
on November 9, 2022, the city received three (3) responses.   
 
Southern Counties Oil Co, DBA SC Fuels 

• .4746/gal- Red Dyed Diesel 

• .3046/gal- Clear Diesel 

• .2195/gal- Unleaded 

• .2186/gal- E55 

 
Pinnacle Petroleum, Inc 

• .3865/gal- Red Dyed Diesel 

• .4947/gal- Clear Diesel 

• .3634/gal- Unleaded 

• .6681/gal- E55 

 
Petroleum Traders Corp. 

• .2267/gal- Red Dyed Diesel 

• .3067/gal- Clear Diesel 

• .1808/gal- Unleaded 

• .2808/gal- E55 

 
Staff respectfully requests entering into an agreement with Southern Counties Oil Company, 
dba SC Fuels for $800,000 for 1 year with an option to renew for 4 additional years. 
 
 


